Submission template for feedback on the proposed 2020/21 TACC for the Ocean Scallop Fishery
Please return submissions by Friday 28 February to Toby Jeavons, Fishery Manager, at Victorian Fisheries Authority, 2A Bellarine Hwy, Queenscliff Victoria, 3225 or toby.jeavons@vfa.vic.gov.au.
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	Evidence to support proposal
















	Other Comments
No point in having a bigger TAC until stocks recover
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